
 

LIQUOR CONTROL BOARD  MINUTES      July 8, 2010  

 

 

This meeting was called to order at 9:00am at the Dummerston Town Offices in Dummerston, Vermont. 

 

Members Present:  Chair Andrew MacFarland, Tom Bodett, Greg Brown, and Zeke Goodband 

 

Not Present:  Wayne Emery 

 

Also Present:  Laurie Frechette 

 

The Board reviewed a liquor catering license application for Windham Wines to cater a wedding at the 

Scott Farm on July 10
th

 from 4-9pm.  On a motion by Tom and second by Greg, the application was 

approved 3-0 (with 1 recusal). 

 

With no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 9:04am. 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Approved 

 

_______________________________   

Andrew MacFarland, Chair 

 

_______________________________   

Greg Brown 

 

 

Submitted by:   Laurie Frechette, Selectboard Assistant 


